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EXTERMINATOR IN A BOTTLE

INSECTICIDE DUST

KILLS COCKROACHES, ANTS, FLEAS, SILVER FISH, SPIDERS, EARWIGS

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

200 g

DOMESTIC

EFFECTIVE AGAINST ANTS, COCKROACHES, SILVERFISH, SPIDERS,
EARWIGS, SOWBUGS, CRICKETS, CERTAIN BEETLES, BOXELDER BUGS,
FLEAS, BED BUGS, CHEWING AND SUCKING INSECTS SUCH AS LEAF

HOPPERS, EXPOSED THRIPS AND CERTAIN APHIDS IN GARDENS AND HOUSES.

DIRECTIONS FOR HOUSES:

Lightly coat the areas where the insects crawl and hide such as
cracks and crevices, underneath built-ins, around pipes and
drains, in storage cabinets, behind medicine cabinets, in
electrical outlet boxes, garbage cans and in attics and
basements.  Repeat as necessary, probably once a month.  Contact
insects directly with the dust when possible.  Do not dust pets. 
Bed Bugs: dust thoroughly both sides of mattresses and beds. 
Fleas: thoroughly dust sleeping quarters of pets and floors.

CAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Cover or remove foodstuffs,
utensils and aquariums from room being dusted.  Avoid inhalation,
as product contains Diatomaceous Earth(silicone dioxide) a very
fine powder.  Use with adequate ventilation.  Do not use as a
general space spray.

DIRECTIONS FOR GARDENS:
(ORNAMENTAL AND FLOWER GARDENS):

Lightly apply the insecticide dust when plants are dew covered or
previously moistened with a spray of water.  Coat both upper and
lower surfaces of leaves.  Repeat weekly.  For the protection of
bees, early or late dusting hours(while blossoms are closed) are
recommended.  For best results, apply in evening or cloudy day
when air is still.  Do not apply in direct sunlight or when
temperature exceeds 32 deg C.  Contact insects directly with the



dust.

WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising out of the use or handling of this product
and accepts the product on that condition.

REG.NO. 20948 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRINS............ 0.2%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.... 1.0%

EXTERMINATION SILO INC.
1896, MONTEE BOIS FRANC,

ST-ADOLPHE D'HOWARD, QC. J0T 2B0

COCKROACHES  ANTS  EARWIGS  SILVERFISH  FLEAS

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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